
16/08/2021 

MR Richard Hall 
1 Gertrude AVE 
NSW 2106 
Rmjw.hall@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1756 - 353 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

Dear assessing officer
I would like to bring to your attention the lack of pedestrian friendly areas along the Newport 
retail area. Robertson Rd is currently the only area off the main road which serves retailers and 
pedestrians without the noise of 4 lanes of vehicles passing by. Enhance it, make Robertson 
Rd something special for us the residents of Newport. Restrict vehicles, eliminate ugly steel 
roller doors and private driveways to underground parking stations. 
Thank you 

Sent: 16/08/2021 9:14:26 PM
Subject: Online Submission


